
From: Robert Sinnott [mailto:rsinnott@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 9:12 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
RE: NE 7th/NE 9th proposed bikeway 

As a cyclist and Irvington resident, I support making NE 7th a bikeway/greenway, but I do share 
other neighbors' concerns about the strong and obvious likelihood of increased traffic on NE 9th 
street (and other streets).   If the City does make NE 7th a bikeway/greenway, then I would ask 
that the City construct diverters or implement other car reduction tools on NE 9th.   

Thank You, 
Robert Sinnott 
910 NE Knott St. 
Portland, Oregon 97212 
(503) 459-2598 
 


